
From: Julie [mailto:seajul811@gmail.com]  

Sent: Thursday, September 05, 2013 4:33 PM 
To: Molbeck, Tom 

Subject: letter of request 

 

Mr. Molbeck,   I am writing to request placement of a plaque in memory of my  

brother-in-law at Humble Park in Racine. 

 

I viewed and photographed the plaque at Island Park from the Booker Family.  That is a fine 

example of what we would 

like to request as well. 

 

I still need to research where to purchase the plaque and hardware for placement.   

 

The wording requested would be: 

 

In Memory of 

Terry L Kammien Sr. 

Loving Husband & Father 

Humble Coach 

1969-2013 

 

 

If you could see your way to present this to the committee,  we would be so very thankful. 

It will mean so much to his wife and children. 

 

Please feel free to present any history on his coaching and playing as well as his death from ALS 

as you see fit. 

 

I hope to hear from you soon. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Julie Ogren 

 

mailto:seajul811@gmail.com

